Dear Mr. O'Leary,

Many thanks for your letter of iay 15ih.
In repard to Dr.0Ylonnell I am afraid that I was under the
uisapprehenaion that you hsd given me his nane. Yortunately, I
did not mention you name when I wrote him so that there will bhe ne
misunderstanding on his part, Inéidentally, 1 received no reply
from him, In regard to the points which you reised in the
renainder of your letter I feel myself that they would be best
answered at a meeting., I take it, however, that you know the

history of the leame in the sense thet v

£

your know who are in it,
and who started it etc, so that it is the guestion of the policy
and methods of the League which you want answered. I you wonld
be good enough to NAME some evening next week I shall go out and
see you and in the meantime I shsll have an opportunity of

consulting some of the officers and members of the Council about

the guestions which you have raised.

Yours sincerely,
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